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WisDOT to host a public meeting for WIS 35 Corridor Study, La 
Crosse 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation will host its second public involvement meeting for 
the WIS 35 Corridor Study in the city of La Crosse. The meeting is an opportunity for the public 
to provide input on alternatives developed for WIS 35 between US 14/61 (South Avenue) and 
US 53 (Rose Street).   
 
Meeting Details:  
Tuesday, January 14, 2025 
4:30 – 6 p.m. 
La Crosse Public Library Auditorium - Main Location (Lower Level) 
800 Main Street, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
The meeting will be held in an open-house format. The public is invited to attend at their 
convenience during the meeting hours. WisDOT and consultant staff will be available to answer 
questions and gather input.  
 
Following the first public meeting held in early 2024, the study has been developing and refining 
alternatives to improve safety, operations and infrastructure along the existing roadway. The 
upcoming meeting will present the study’s recommended improvements. The selection of the 
preferred alternative is expected in the spring of 2025.    
 
The meeting facility is transit accessible via Routes C1, C2, 2, 4, and 5 and is wheelchair 
accessible. Hearing-impaired individuals needing assistance may contact the WisDOT project 
representative below via the Wisconsin Telecommunications Relay System (dial 711). A 
Spanish-speaking interpreter will be on-site for the meeting. For a Hmong-speaking interpreter, 
please contact Michael Bie, Communications Manager - WisDOT Southwest Region, at least 
seven working days prior to the meeting date by email at Michael.Bie@dot.wi.gov or by calling 
(608) 246-7928. 
 
See details about the corridor study and subscribe to email updates by visiting the Study 
website at: https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/sw/533516-lacrosse/wis35.aspx. 
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